
 

 

12th October 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Booking Info for Autumn 2 
 
As you are aware, some of our clubs run on a half-termly basis, so you will need to book again 
if you would like a place for next half term. Please see the booking information for the following 
clubs: 
 

Multisports and Girls’ Football 
 

Please fill out this Google Form: 
https://forms.gle/Q6ZyG3Xe5xqxHcR1A 
 
Deadline: Wednesday 19th October. Places will be 
confirmed before the half term. 

Sportspoint 
 

See attached letter. Please hand the form in before 
half term. Copies available from the School Office. 

We Are Adventurers 
 

See attached letter. 
 
Places are subject to availability; please book as soon 
as possible to avoid disappointment. 

Clay Creators 
 

See booking link, video clip link and attached 
letter:https://booking.claycreators.com/bookings/course-
info/948 
 
go.claycreators.com/wildlifeassembly 
 
Places are subject to availability; please book as soon 
as possible to avoid disappointment. 

 
 
 
I have attached a copy of the clubs timetable for your reference. All clubs will run on the last 
week of term. 
 
I would like to remind you of our priority booking system for Multisports and Girls’ Football. If 
you are on the waiting list and would still like a place, you will be given priority. Please ensure 
you fill out the form before the deadline as the place is not offered automatically. 

https://forms.gle/Q6ZyG3Xe5xqxHcR1A
https://booking.claycreators.com/bookings/course-info/948
https://booking.claycreators.com/bookings/course-info/948
http://go.claycreators.com/wildlifeassembly


 

 

Please note, if you do not secure a place for this half term, you will be put on the waiting list 
and given priority for the following half term. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
School Office 
 


